
 

 

June 9, 2020 

Dear Families, Students and Staff, 

Across the world and here at home, there are growing tensions amid protests against racism. We acknowledge 
how difficult these circumstances may be for many here in the Burnaby School District and we stand firmly in 
support of human rights. 

The Burnaby School District continues to be dedicated to establishing a culture of respect and belonging in our 
schools and places of work. We support diversity and inclusion through initiatives and activities that promote 
caring and understanding. These are guided by the values and beliefs embedded in our strategic plan. 

We are currently seeking ways to engage our partners to better understand the lived experiences of our 
community and to inform and enhance our anti-racism policies and practice. As an institution, we agree that we 
must always strive to be part of meaningful systemic change by honouring the lived experiences of our staff, 
students and families, and always endeavouring to do our part to ensure all voices are truly heard and respected. 
Together, we can continue our collective work in strengthening 


